2016 Golandsky Institute Berkeley Seminar
MAIL-IN REGISTRATION FORM

Please print-out, complete and send to address below.

Name

Address

City State Zipcode

Email Address Phone Number

Brief musical background including whether you teach or study at a school:

Current teacher:

If you are an MTAC teacher, which branch are you in?

How did you learn about the Seminar?

SIGNUP FOR MASTER CLASS
After you have registered, if you are interested in playing in a master class, contact Marc Steiner at
marcjsteiner@gmail.com by Nov. 1 with the name of your piece. Performances will be limited to 10 minutes.

SIGNUP FOR TECHNIQUE WORKSHOP
After you have registered, if you are interested in getting help with a specific passage of music, contact contact Marc
Steiner at marcjsteiner@gmail.com by Nov. 1, giving the name of the piece, measure(s), and your technical question(s).

SIGNUP FOR PRIVATE LESSONS
After you have registered, if you are interested in taking a private lesson (for an additional fee), contact Effie Dilworth at
effiedil@berkeley.edu requesting your preferred teacher, date, and morning or afternoon.

Recording Policy: Participants agree not to record any part of the Seminar except for their private lessons. Further,
participants agree that any such recording will be used for personal reference only and may not be shared except with
the written permission of the teacher.

O I agree to the terms above.

Cancellation Policy: No refunds will be given for any reason after October 29, 2016.
O 1 agree to the terms above.

Send this completed form together with your check for $150 (through October 29, 2016 - $200 thereafter) payable to
The Golandsky Institute to:

Effie Dilworth
1316 Carlotta Ave.
Berkeley, CA 94703-1004

Note: Five to seven days before the Seminar, you will receive by email a Participant Letter with information about the schedule of events, the
addresses of the Berkeley Piano Club and the 2 private studios, where to park, and the list of pieces being played in the master classes. If you
haven't received a letter the week before the Seminar, please contact our registrar, Effie Dilworth at effiedil@berkeley.edu. Feel free to write Effie
before then if you're simply wondering if we received your registration.




